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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 513 5.2019

. ASSISTANCE FOR EARTHQUAKE VICTIMS IN MINDANAO

TO:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The recent earthquake that struck Mindanao caused severe damage to
properties both private and government entities.With this, DepEd Bohol
Division, Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel are encouraged to extend
financial assistance.

2. The amount/donations collected by the Principal/ School Heads shall be
turned over to the Public Schools District Supervisors, who in turn, shall
remit the amount collected to the School Governance and Operations
Division (SGOD) c/o to Ms. Aian Dolauta, Engr. Phillip Marcelo Vigonte or
Ana Liza B. Laurel.

3. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

BIANITO/A. DAGATAN, Ed. D., CESOV -
Schools Division Superintendent



